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II Timothy 2:2

And the things that thou hast
heard of me among many
witnesses, the same commit
thou to faithful men, who
shall be able to teach others
also.
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Dear Brethren,

Hope all is well. The winter quarter has begun
and everyone is doing fine. The students have
settled back in from the break and are eager to get
started.

Sherry and I are doing well. We are spoiling our
new grandson along with the other six. Gram
Carter Bogart was born September 6 and is doing
fine. Two weeks after he was born, my daughter,
her husband and their two other children got
COVID. They are all doing well now, Gram never
got sick. Sherry is still having her hearing checked
every three months. For now there has been no
change which is a good report. Please keep her in
your prayers, she will have to have hearing test
every three months. We hope everyone will have a
safe and happy thanksgiving.

We want to thank you for all the support that
you send to us while laboring here at the school.
Without your support this school and work would
not be possible. You are an answer to all of our
prayers and may God continue to bless you.

In His Service
Jeff Johnson




